Submitter: Linda Houlihan

On Behalf Of:
Committee: House Committee On Rules
Measure: HB4133

| oppose this bill.
This is a Direct violation of the rule of law.

There is no valid reason a person should use their Social security number to register
to vote. The SS act clearly states a persons SS# is not to be used for ID purposes.

From the Department of Justice website.

(2)(1) It shall be unlawful for any Federal, State or local government agency to deny
to any individual any right, benefit, or privilege provided by law because of such
individual’s refusal to disclose his social security account number.

This bill clearly violates this rule of law denying these rights.
Any one registering to VOTE must be required to show valid proof if identity and
address to register. Using ones SS# IN ANY WAY is not valid proof of identity nor

allowed by law.

Allowing anyone to register in anyway other then in person would allow for voter
fraud.

Anyone can get and give a fraudulent SS#'s to register to vote and multiple times.
Allowing for voter fraud.

VOTE NO



